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CITY OF TUCSON

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NUMBER: 171717
PROPOSAL DUE DATE: Monday, July 24, 2017 AT 4:00 P.M. LOCAL AZ TIME
PROPOSAL SUBMITTAL LOCATION: Department of Procurement
255 W. Alameda, 6™ Floor, Tucson, AZ 85701
MATERIAL OR SERVICE: REFUSE AND RECYCLING CONTAINER
SOLUTIONS AND RELATED PRODUCTS,
EQUIPMENT AND SERVICES
PRE-PROPOSAL CONFERENCE DATE: Thursday, July 6, 2017
TIME: 10:00 A.M. LOCAL AZ TIME
LOCATION: City Hall, Procurement 6™ Floor Conference Room,
255 W. Alameda, Tucson, AZ 85701
CONTRACT OFFICER: Jeffrey Whiting
TELEPHONE NUMBER: (520) 8374123

Jeffrey. Whiting@tucsonaz.gov

A copy of this solicitation and possible future amendments may be obtained from our Intemet site at:
hitp://www.tucsonprocurement.com/ by selecting the Bid Opportunities link and the associated solicitation
number. The City does not mail out Notices of available solicitations via the U.S. Postal Service. Email
notifications are sent to those interested offerors who are registered with us and who have selected email as
their preferred delivery method. To register, please visit www.tucsonprocurement.com, click on Vendors, then
click on Vendor Registration. To update an existing record, click on Vendors, click on What's New?, and read
the section titled "Notice of Solicitations.” You may also call (520) 791-4217 if you have questions.

Competitive sealed proposals for the specified material or service shall be received by the Department of
Procurement, 255 W. Alameda, 6th Floor, Tucson, Arizona 85701, until the date and time cited.

Proposals must be in the actual possession of the Department of Procurement at the location indicated, on or
prior to the exact date and time indicated above. Late proposals shall not be considered. The prevailing clock
shall be the City Department of Procurement clock.

Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope. The Request for Proposal number and the offeror's name
and address should be clearly indicated on the outside of the envelope. All proposals must be completed in ink
or typewritten. Questions must be addressed to the Contract Officer listed above.

e ALERT™
Effective July 1, 2014, the City of Tucson’s Small Business Enterprise (SBE) and Disadvantaged Business
Enterprise (DBE) Program has moved to the Department of Procurement and has become the Business
Enterprise and Compliance Program. To contact them, please call (520) 837-4000 or visit the website at
http://Mmww.tucsonprocurement.com/Bidders Page.aspx and click on SBE or DBE.
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